
Term 2 Overview 2024

4-6 Orange

English Maths Science/
Technology

PDHPE Creative Arts History

1 Represents numbers using
place value
Data

Healthy, safe and active
lifestyles- 5 weeks Wk 1-5
Drug Education: What is a
drug? Nicotine, vaping and
alcohol and the effects on
our body. Peer pressure.

Movement, skill and
performance
A focus on cross country
running, Indigenous games
and Fundamental
Movement Skills & team
physical activities for the
Athletics Carnival including
sprint and middle distance
running, relays, high jump,
long jump and shot put.

Health, Wellbeing &
Relationships
Westmead Feelings Program

Music: Students will explore
the musical genres of Jazz /
Blues and Rap.

Visual Arts: Students
complete artworks based on
artist studies, literacy unit,
special events and student
choice.

Drama: Students will be
immersed in mime and
movement. They will be able
to tell a story to an audience
using movement, gestures
and facial expressions,
telling a story in silence.

2 Phonics and Spelling
Comprehension
Fluency
Vocabulary
IEP literacy goals
English Unit - Koala Ark
(Perspective & Argument)

IEP mathematics goals
Represents numbers using
place value
Data

Recipe planning and
preparation for shopping,
creating a list and budget
for our recipe.

British Colonisation - The First
Fleet Journey

3 Phonics and Spelling
Comprehension
Fluency
Vocabulary
IEP literacy goals
English Unit - Koala Ark
(Perspective & Argument)
Library

IEP mathematics goals
Represents numbers using
place value
Data

Woolworths shopping and
making a fruit smoothie at
school.

British Colonisation - Early
Contact

4 Phonics and Spelling
Comprehension
Fluency
Vocabulary
IEP literacy goals
English Unit - Koala Ark
(Perspective & Argument)

IEP mathematics goals
Representing numbers using
place value
Additive relations

Recipe planning and
preparation for shopping,
creating a list and budget
for our recipe.

Year 6 Camp



5 Phonics and Spelling
Comprehension
Fluency
Vocabulary
IEP literacy goals
English Unit - Koala Ark
(Perspective & Argument)
Library

IEP mathematics goals
Representing numbers using
place value
Additive relations

Woolworths shopping and
making bliss balls at school.

British Colonisation - Terra
Nullius

6 Phonics and Spelling
Comprehension
Fluency
Vocabulary
IEP literacy goals
English Unit - Mallee Sky
(Imagery, Symbol,
Connotation)

IEP mathematics goals
Representing numbers using
place value
Additive relations

Recipe planning and
preparation for shopping,
creating a list and budget
for our recipe.

British Colonisation -
Relationship between first
contacts and Eora People of
Sydney

7 Phonics and Spelling
Comprehension
Fluency
Vocabulary
IEP literacy goals
English Unit - Mallee Sky
(Imagery, Symbol,
Connotation)
Library

IEP mathematics goals
Representing numbers using
place value
Multiplicative relations

Woolworths shopping and
making traffic light
sandwiches at school.

British Colonisation -
Relationship between first
contacts and Eora People of
Sydney

8 Phonics and Spelling
Comprehension
Fluency
Vocabulary
IEP literacy goals
English Unit - Mallee Sky
(Imagery, Symbol,
Connotation)

IEP mathematics goals
Representing numbers using
place value
Multiplicative relations

Recipe planning and
preparation for shopping,
creating a list and budget
for our recipe.

British Colonisation - impact
of the arrival of the early
colonists on the
Eora people of Sydney

9 Phonics and Spelling
Comprehension
Fluency
Vocabulary
IEP literacy goals

IEP mathematics goals
Representing numbers using
place value
Multiplicative relations

Woolworths shopping and
making sushi at school.

British Colonisation - impact
of the arrival of the early
colonists on the
Eora people of Sydney



English Unit - Mallee Sky
(Imagery, Symbol,
Connotation)

10 Phonics and Spelling
Comprehension
Fluency
Vocabulary
IEP literacy goals

IEP mathematics goals
Representing numbers using
place value

Recipe planning and
preparation for shopping,
creating a list and budget
for our recipe. If time we will
also cook this week making
muffins.

British Colonisation - impact
of the arrival of the early
colonists on the
Eora people of Sydney


